For what they have done,

this we will do.




9 June 2023

Dear Jack STONE

On behalf of the Australian Government, we would like to thank you for your service in
the Australian Defence Force and acknowledge the sacrifices you have made in service of
our nation.

Enclosed is your Reservist Lapel Pin and a copy of the Oath which forms part of the
Australian Defence Veterans’ Covenant.

Our Government is committed to supporting all those who have served in the Australian
Defence Force and their families by building greater community awareness of the unique
nature of military service and this is what the Covenant aims to achieve.

Visit www.recognition.dva.gov.au for more information about the Covenant.

If you or other veterans you know need support now

Open Arms — Veterans & Families Counselling provides 24-hour free and confidential
counselling and support for current and ex-serving Australian Defence Force members
and their families. To get support or to find out more, call 1800 011 046 or visit
www.OpenArms.gov.au

Yours sincerely

2ttt /@74

The Hon. Anthony Albanese MP The Hon. Matt Keogh MP
Prime Minister Minister for Veterans’ Affairs
and Defence Personnel

Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600



AUSTRALIAN DEFENCE VETERANS’ COVENANT

W, the peop[e 0][ Australia, respect and give thanks
to all who have sewed in our a/efence fo’cce and their ][ami/ies.

We acknow/ec[ge the unique nature of mi[ita’zy sewice and the sac’zﬁ'ce
demanded 0]/ all who commit to c[efémf our nation.

We undertake to preserve the memo'ry and deeds Q/[ all who have sewed

and promuse to welcome, embrace, and support
all mi[ita’zy veterans as ’zespectec[ arw{ va[uea/ members of our commurnty.

For what t/wy have o{one, this we will do.

L ratt /@74

The Hon. Anthony Albanese MP The Hon. Matt Keogh MP

Prime Minister Minister for Veterans’ Affairs
and Defence Personnel



